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Introduction: 

Here you will find the detailed activities that were carried out during the month of March 2024. 

Activities: 

Monitoring of the projects 

This month some projects were visited and we met the women at the places from where they run their 

businesses/projects. In the process, we discovered that some of our beneficiaries, both those who have 

closed their loan balances and others who are still servicing their loans, have seen their 

businesses/projects decline because the Pautho loans that supported them to boost their businesses 

have been put on hold. 

Recoveries 

We as the team in Uganda would like to inform you that the repayment of soft loans has been made to 

some groups e.g. Bushangi Traders Group and Kitndya Yetanna Women Group who have been trying 

their best to meet the agreed deadlines. Some groups have managed to clear their loan balances. But 

those who are struggling to repay their soft loans have been encouraged to pay as their due date on the 

agreement forms has already passed. If this does not happen, the groups will be represented by a 

lawyer, which will ease the process of repaying the Pautho funds. Some groups that were first 

represented by a lawyer have responded positively. But those who have not paid will be taken to court 

by the lawyer, which will enable the organization to achieve its goals. 



Conclusion  

We would like to thank our donors for their continuous support to Pautho as an organization that is also 

helping to transform the lives of women in communities in Uganda. 
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